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06 June 2023  
 

Dear Mark, 
 
Following publication of the Public Accounts Committee (5th Senedd) report Delivering for 
Future Generations – the story so far in March 2021 you wrote to me in December 2021 
requesting six-monthly updates on the Welsh Government’s progress in implementing the 
report’s recommendations. In my letter to you on 10 January 2022, I committed to provide 
updates in June and December 2022. These updates were sent to you on 25 May and 1 
December 2022.  
 
I am of the view that all recommendations for the Welsh Government have been complete 
and addressed and therefore I plan to use our annual progress reporting on the recently 
published Well-being of Future Generations Continuous Learning and Improvement Plan 
2023-25 to continue to communicate the progress we are making to implement the Well-being 
of Future Generations (Wales) Act 2015. The Plan brings together over 50 actions that the 
Welsh Government is taking to deepen the understanding and application of the sustainable 
development principle in how the organisation works, including how we use our budget 
processes, public services boards arrangements, and our national milestones and indicators 
to do this. The Plan also serves as the Welsh Government’s substantive response to the 
recommendation in the Future Generations Commissioner for Wales’ section 20 review 
report, which was published in December 2022.  
 
I will ensure that you are sent copies of the annual progress reports when they are published.  
 
Yours,  

 
Jane Hutt AS/MS 
Gweinidog Cyfiawnder Cymdeithasol a’r Prif Chwip 
Minister for Social Justice and Chief Whip 
Copied to the Chair of Equality and Social Justice Committee 
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